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Heaven and Earth will pass away,
but my words will by no means
pass away     

M a t t h e w  
2 4 : 3 5     



Today as I write this newsletter I am celebrating 40 years of walking with Jesus. While it has not always

been easy, it has been worth it. There is no life outside of Jesus Christ! I’m so grateful that Jesus saved

me, a man so desperate for freedom and forgiveness of sins, by dying on the cross and shedding His

blood. I’m thankful that he has filled me with His Holy Spirit and brought me to the Word of God. I

made a commitment to Jesus 40 years ago that I would spend at least one hour in the Word and prayer

daily. I have missed sometimes, but for the most part I have been consistent in getting up early and

spending time with Jesus.

   I believe one of the main reasons He has blessed this ministry is because of the emphasis we have put

on getting God’s Word into the hands of people around the world. We believe that there is no greater

gift that we can give someone than the Word of God in their own language. Our mission has been to

give people God’s Word free of charge. “Freely we have received, freely we give.”

   It amazes me how people are so opposed to the Word of God and try to convince others to join with

them in going against God’s commands. I believe ultimately there are some people who want to be

worshipped and take worship away from God. These people are self-deluded and are evil. Satan’s plan

has never changed, but as I read the Truth of God’s Word the lies become obvious. The Word of God

washes our minds and renews our minds so that we can see things the way God sees them.

   Here in the office we regularly receive reports of people receiving Bibles and how grateful they are.

You are helping to get God’s Word to people around the world. During the Covid-19 shutdown over the

past few months, we have been working diligently to keep printing and distributing Bibles around the

world. As I write this newsletter we are working to send Bibles to Chile, Laos, Vietnam, Cuba, Venezuela,

Honduras, Nicaragua, Costa Rica, Mexico and Panama. We are also working on a big Bible project to

provide study Bibles for the Hmong people.

   Even though our teams currently cannot travel, God’s Word is still going forth. I’m excited to know

that the same joy I experience every morning and throughout the day is being made available to

people around the world. God’s Word is not chained! When we are finished delivering these Bibles we

will have distributed over 1.8 million Bibles around the world.

   The hunger for God’s Word continues despite the

opposition from the enemy of our souls. I’m so grateful to

be able to read God’s Holy Word whenever I want to. I’m

so thankful that the Bible never changes despite what

man says. God’s Word is true regardless of what laws

people may make, or whatever the Supreme Court

decides. God is the Creator and Sustainer of Life and He

has the final say.Whether they are living in refugee camps,

red-light districts, remote villages in the mountains or in

cities- God’s Word is reaching people everywhere.

   One of the wonderful things about God’s Word is that it changes

us as we read and apply the truths of Scripture to our lives. People

see the change and they want to know the reason for the hope

within us. We have seen whole families come to faith in Jesus Christ

and then villages are impacted as well. Would you prayerfully

consider a gift to Vision Beyond Borders this month in gratitude for

God’s Word? Your gift will help us provide more Bibles to people

hungry for the Truth.

D e a r  F r i e n d s ,  g r e e t i n g s !

G o d  B l e s s  Y o u ,  P a t r i c k  K l e i n


